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Dear Parents/Carers,

This term the children have been learning about fantasy and adventure stories in their Literacy
lessons. As part of this learning the children in Key Stage One are lucky to have the opportunity for a
class trip to the Vue cinema in Romford, to watch a film called ‘Mary and the Witch’s Flower’. We will
be going to the cinema on Monday 12t November 2018.

On this day, the children will come to school as usual at 8.50am. We will then walk to the Vue
cinema in Romford at 9:30 am. The children will be returning to school by 12pm and they will be able
to have their usual school lunch. Also home time arrangements will be the same as usual on the day.
The cost of the trip is £3 per child; please ensure this is brought in to school in a sealed envelope
with your child’s name on it.

All children will be required to wear school uniform and it is advisable to wear a warm coat if the
weather is cold. The children may bring a bottle of water with them on the trip but no food please.

We will be taking parent volunteers with us on the trip. If you would like to accompany us, please tell
a member of staff ASAP. Should we have more than two volunteers, we will draw the names from a
hat and inform you of whether you have been selected by Thursday 8" November.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff.

Yours sincerely

Katie Fernandes and Kate Hollows

Year 1 and 2 Class Teachers

School contact number: 01708 932 710

School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk
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